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May 21, 2020 

 
Dear Sixth Grade Parents, Guardians, and Students, 

 
We are excited to share information with you about the middle school and look forward to welcoming 
your child into the JHWMS family.  

 
Although these are challenging times, we are adapting and making the best of our usual practices.  I have 
tried my best to mimic a live face-to-face presentation in the link here.  Please be kind, as I am not a 
YouTuber or videographer.  

 
There is a lot of information in the video about the middle school, schedules, elective choices, world 
language choices, and expectations.  I hope you find the Virtual Orientation informative. 

 
Receiving information in this format can be overwhelming.  With that in mind, please feel free to join us in 
a Google Meet on Tuesday, May 26 at 2:00 P.M. or Wednesday, May 27 at 6:00 P.M. to ask any questions 
you may have.  Links for the meetings will be available on the middle school’s website. 

 
Students, click here to access a Google Form for selecting and ranking your choice of electives and world 
languages.  This form can only be submitted once per child.  If you need access to a second form, please 
reach out to your child’s counselor directly at agennace@nutleyschools.org.  The deadline for submitting a 
form is Friday, May 29. 

  

Best regards, 

 

 

Ms. Tracy Egan, JHWMS Principal 

 
 
 

 

https://youtu.be/2BU0ZgDIN34
https://forms.gle/oeTaeJEc7ghxA4Xc8
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